GREAT LAKES FINISHING, INC.

510 WEST HACKLEY AVENUE

MUSKEGON, MICHIGAN  49444

231.733.9566 PHONE / 231.733.4226 FAX
ISO 9001:2015

February 28, 2024
To All Our Valuable Customers;

We are sending this letter to inform you that we are increasing our minimum lot charge to $100.00 per part/po, starting March 1st. This unfortunately is due to the increasing costs associated with energy, materials and labor. We have not raised our minimum lot charge since 2016. In the twenty two years we have been in business this lot charge has only increased twice. 
Please review and let me know if you have any questions.  Also, please forward this letter to all purchasing agents in your company and give me a call if you have any questions. I am willing to come in and discuss this with you at any time, at your convenience.  Once again thank you for your business and we look forward to our continued working relationship.
Sincerely;

Diana Bench
Owner/President
Great Lakes Finishing, Inc.

Ph: 231-733-9566
dbench@glfzinc.com
